
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

       10/21/23                                  

President – Robin Newton 
Vice President/Program – Linda Argo (absent) 
Secretary – Joni Peterson  
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard  
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison  
Members at large- JeanneMarie McLemore, Anita Brozik  
 
President Robin Newton brought the meeting to order at 10:03 a.m. There were 23 members present, and new 
members. She welcomed the new members. 
 
Reminder that the prosticher group meets after the KLQ meetings. 
 
Robin reviewed the meeting agenda and the Christmas party that will be held during the December meeting. A sign up 
sheet was passed around for the potluck meal. Robin will send out reminders. Also, there will be a gift exchange, if you 
would like to participate. It can either be a homemade item or purchased. Value around $15.00.  
 
She also indicated that the entry fee has been paid for 2024 and the Common Threads quilt show. 
 
Jane Vineyard reported on the 2024 slate of officers. A nominating committee has been formed for the 2024 - 2025 year 
President Robin Newton 
Vice President Linda Argo 
Vice President Elect Cheryl Stanberry 
Treasurer Karen Hammond 
Secretary Joni Peterson 
Membership Jane Vineyard 
Webmaster Sondra Davison 
Member at Large Jeanne McLemore 
Member at Large Dea Corns 
Motions to accept the slate of officers and the nominating committee were seconded and approved. 
 
Carolyn Holm reported treasury balance to be $3,363.96. 

Reminder that A1 sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.   

Many interesting quilts were presented during the show and share. 

There were many interesting door prizes. This activity helps supplement the operations budget. 

The program, How’s it hanging (and other creative ways to display quilts) was presented by our very own member, 

Sondra Davison. A very delightful presentation, with many clever, inspiring, and practical ideas for quilt displays  

Meeting adjourned by Robin at 12:00 p.m.. The next regular meeting will be December 16.  

Joni Peterson 
Secretary 


